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(  or the Company  
 

 
Shareholder Update 

 
Global Connectivity plc (AQSE: GCON), (the  or  a company focused on 
holdings in companies that provide communication services and technologies that enhance 
connectivity, has made a further investment in PLUG Group Limited .  
 
 
GCON is pleased to announce that on 30 June it invested a further £25,000.00 into PLUG for 
new shares purchased at £2.00 each, for a further 1 per cent of PLUG at the same post money 
valuation. GCON is now a holder of 7 per cent of PLUG shares. 
 
 
Dr. Keith Harris, Executive Chairman, commented: We are delighted to be making 
a further investment in PLUG which has begun extracting Telefonica  decommissioned 
copper cables and is negotiating agreements with V.tal Brazil, and several other Carri-
ers in Europe.  
 
The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for the content of this announcement. 
 
 

-ENDS - 
 
The information communicated within this announcement is deemed to constitute inside in-
formation as stipulated under the Market Abuse Regulations (EU) No 596/2014 which is part 
of UK law by virtue of the European Union (Withdrawal) Act 2018. Upon publication of this 
announcement, this inside information is now considered to be in the public domain. 
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